@ Fidelity

July 22, 2013

PETER ‘SR

JACKSONVILLE, FL..

Dear PETER Yl

We have recently been notified by an industry reporting service of a public record involving you and your activities. In
light of this report, we find it necessary at this time to discontinue service to your account(s) below:
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Effective immediately, your account(s) will be restricted from allowing you to open additional securities positions, You
afe free, however, to close or withdraw any securitiss positions or cash balances that may exist in your account(s). Be
advised that trading via the web or the automated phone systern is not permitted. Additionally, check writing andlnr
debit card features have bse.n deactivated. ) .

In reference to your tax-advantageci account(s) (IRA, Roth IRA), we suggest that you establish an account with
another financial institution and submit a transfer of account request to that firm.

'Please contact a Fidelity representative at (800) 544-8686 to close any security positions or to request a redemption
check. Please note that Fidelily representatives wil not discuss information c:ontamed in the received industry report,

Specific information regarding this report can be obtained Services at:

Compliance Data Center Inc.
Atin; CDGC Disclosure Department
Mail zone: JV23
1550 Peachtree Sirest NW
Atlanta, GA 30308
1-800-221-3758
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William R French
Vice President, Risk Management
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